
 

The Twelfth       

Sunday after      

Pentecost 

September 1, 2019 

Opening Hymn:   WOV (blue) 718  Gather Us In  

Psalm: LBW (green) p.270  Psalm 112 

Hymn of the Day:  LBW (green) 424 Lord of Glory, You Have 

 Bought Us 

Communion Hymn:  LBW (green) 212 Let Us Break Bread     

 Together 

Closing Hymn: LBW (green) 221 Sent Forth By God’s Blessing 

Serving Today 

Lay Assistant    Lector 

Sylvia McEwuen   Sylvia McEwuen 

 

Acolytes    Counters 
Sierra Gabbert    Kathy Powell 

Shelby Sandolfini   Steve Gabbert   

 

Altar Guild  
Jeanne Lemasters 



ST. PAUL LUTHERAN CHURCH 

Morgantown, WV 

stpaulmorgantown.org 

The Rev. Gerald R. Kliner, Jr.     

Organist– Robert Kleeb  

Choir Director– Beth Dameier 

 

Pastor Kliner:        Church Office: 

Office Hours: Tues-Thurs 9 to 1      Hours: Mon-Thurs 9 am to noon 

Saturday 10 am to noon          Email: office@stpaulmorgantown.org 

Pastor’s phone: 304-926-4752      Office phone: 304-599-0620 

Committee Chairs:  please submit an estimate of your spending 

plan for 2020 to Debby Borrelli by September 30! 

 

Sunday, November 10th:  Annual Meeting of the Congregation 

on the Spending Plan. 

 

       Choir rehearsal begins this Wednesday. 

                All are welcome to join! 

 

 

Confirmation Class meets for the first time this Tuesday at 6 pm. 

 

The office will be closed Monday and Tuesday. 

THIS WEEK AT ST. PAUL  (September 1 – 8) 

Sunday 9/1 — Communion Service   10:00 am 

Tuesday 9/3 — Bible Study    10:00 am 

 Confirmation Class    6:00 pm 

Wednesday 9/4 — Choir    7:00 pm 

Friday 9/6 — Piece Makers    10:00 am 

Sunday 9/8 — Communion Service   10:00 am 

         

THIS WEEK AT THE LUTHERAN CAMPUS CHAPEL 

Sunday 9/1 — Mass      6:00 pm 

 Compline     9:00 pm 

Tuesday 9/3 — Morning Prayer   8:15 am 

 Mid-day prayer    12:05 pm 

Thursday 9/5 — Compline    9:00 pm 



First Reading:  Proverbs 25:6-7     

Psalm 112    
Second Reading: Hebrews 13:1-8, 15-16     

Gospel: Luke 14:1, 7-14    

Some people have been working on the 

flower beds in the past few weeks.  I’ve seen 

Julie Sandolfini and Roger Toffle hard at 

work.  Others may have sneaked in without 

my knowledge.  Thanks! 

 

Please contact the church office by Thursday of each week to add 

to our thank you list. 


